
From: Karen Rottink
To: swf.exhibits@state.or.us
Subject: Fair Pay Act
Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 1:12:58 AM

Dear SWF Members,

I urge you to support the Fair Pay Act.  It is the right thing to do from an equality standpoint.  It also is the right 
thing to do from a business standpoint.  Please help end discrimination which 1963 federal legislation was supposed 
to accomplish this.  Fifty four years is enough discrimination!  Let's end discrimination now.  Thank you.

Karen Rottink

Lake Oswego, OR 97035

Sent from my iPad
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